
TOUR OF HERRICK FEN 

Support & Protect Your Watershed 

Thursday, April 19, 4:00-6:00 p.m. 

Herrick Fen | Meet in parking lot 

8260 Seasons Rd, Streetsboro, OH 44241 

Join TCWP & The Nature Conservancy for a tour of Herrick 
Fen! Fens are a special kind of wetland that used to dominate 
the headwaters of our watershed.  
TNC protects these crucial and beautiful ecosystems.  
 
In return, volunteers will pull some garlic mustard! 
Garlic Mustard is a common invasive species in our water-
shed that comes up in the spring. You can help native plants 
thrive by removing this easy-to-pull invasive. Please sign up 
with Kate Chapel (kchapel@tinkerscreekwatershed.org or 
330-963-6243) prior to the event. TCWP will provide trash 
bags, gloves, and water. Please wear long pants and closed-
toed shoes.  
Detailed directions here: https://www.nature.org/ourinitiatives/regions/northamerica/

unitedstates/ohio/placesweprotect/herrick-fen-nature-preserve.xml 

Partnering with: The Nature Conservancy 
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